Children’s Online Privacy Protection Act
(COPPA)

International Finance Bank's commitment to protecting children while using
the internet and encouraging parents and guardians to observe, participate in,
and/or monitor and guide their online activity. International Finance Bank does
not knowingly collect any Personal Identifiable Information from children under
the age of 18, and if you think that your child provided this kind of information on
our website to please contact us immediately at (305) 648-8800.



